
Scrutiny Panels - Updates for Overview Committee 28th November 2023 

To consider Public Convenience Provision in East Lindsey 

The panel have had 4 meetings so far. They have heard from Victoria Burgess (Assistant Director, 
Operational Services) Danny Wilson (Neighbourhood Services manager) and Councillor Martin Foster 
(Portfolio Holder for Operational Services). They also had a panel only discussion at their meeting on 
23rd October, to review the information gathered so far. A meeting with Property Services (Duncan 
Hollingworth and Scott Ashdown) was held on 13th November where, following concern raised by the 
panel over the detail of the scoping document, some suggested alterations have been sent to 
Overview committee for consideration. They have a further meeting planned for 27th November 
where they hope to start looking at a draft report and emerging recommendations. 
 
A copy of the amended scoping document is attached at Appendix A to this update. 
 
 


